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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that t he Staff o f the fl o r i da Public 

Service Commission wi ll conduc t a wo rkshop regarding its 

investigation · ~nto extended calling services (ECSJ and marketing 

restrictions on intraLATA toll pre subscription at 9:30 A.M . o n 

Wednesday, June 3, 1998, in Room 152, Betty Easley Cc.nference 

Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee. FL. Any person who i s 

unable to attend may participate via telephone by cal l ing 

(850) 488-5776 or SUNCOM 278-5776. The purpose of this workshop i s 

to address the Commission's concern regarding alleged customet 

confusion arising from the marketing restrictions i mpos ed o n 

incumbent local exchange carriers ( ILECs) regarding intraLATA 

presubscription and the accompanying loss of any applicable ECS 

services once the customer elects a carri er o ther than the I LEC. 

All interested parties should mail or fax i n their comments on the 

a lleged problem/confusion and any competitivel y neutral pr oposals 

that might remedy the situation by Wednesday. May 27. 1998, to th~ 

a ttention of Jonathan Audu, Florida Publi c Service Commi s sion, 2540 

Shumard Oak Boulevard , Tallahassee, FL 32399 -0850, or fax (8501 

413-6597. If you have any questions regarding this workshop, 

~K please contact Mr. Audu a t (850) 413 - 6596. 
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